STAINDROP MERCURY

Monday 27th September 2021

Good Samaritans of the Week













EYFS - Isla, for being an absolute superstar in class!



Year 1 - Harry, for sharing his fossils and dinosaur book with us all, we learnt a lot.



Year 2 - Mason, for being helpful around the classroom and showing respect towards adults.

Year 3 - Elodie, for a great attitude towards school and work. Well done!



Year 4 - Holly, for always being so polite and setting a good example to others.



Year 5 - Emily, for always being a brilliant help around the classroom.



Year 6 - All of Class 6, for having a brilliant week!



Flu Immunisation

Flu immunisation will take place in school for children in Reception right through to Year 6 on Thursday 7th October.

Consent can be given by going to https:// www.hdft.nhs.uk/fluconsent/ and entering code 114226. The final date to give consent is midnight on the 3.10.21.

Marvellous Maths Award

EYFS - Sandy Year 1 - Lily M Year 2 - Sophia

Year 3 - Phoebe Year 4 - Thomas Year 5 - Millie

Marvellous Reading Award

EYFS - Brax Year 1 - Lottie

Year 2 - Elodie

Year 3 - Lottie

Year 4 - Jack

Year 5 - Ben

Key Dates for Your Diary 2020



Thurs 30th Sept. - Harvest Festival Thurs 7th Oct - Flu Immunisations Fri 15th Oct - School Photographer Fri 22nd Oct - Macmillan Fundraising Fri 22nd Oct - School breaks up for Half Term

Harvest Festival



Our Harvest Celebrations which will take place on Thursday 30th September at 1:30pm at St Mary's Church.

Parents are welcome to attend and children can be taken home after the service.

This year we will be donating tins of food and non perishables to the Food Bank at Bishop Auckland as part of our Harvest celebrations. Any donations can be sent into school on the morning of Thursday 30th Sept.

ATTENDANCE

Reception 90.0% Class 1 94.9% Class 2 98.1% Class 3 93.3% Class 4 99.2% Class 5 97.8%

95.9%

Class 6



This week's attendance 95.8%

Staindrop School Council

'In the Spotlight' Award

KS1 - Lottie E, or being so friendly and helpful.

KS2 - Nathan B, thank you for helping out in Year 5 this

Staff - Mrs English, thank you for our delicious lunches.

Through God's love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish. Luke 8:4-15